
 St George’s Primary Newsletter 
Summer 2023 

 

The end of term is here and what a brilliant year it has been, from trips to NAPA shows, sports day to visitors in school, tournaments and 

after school clubs, a busy, fun year to help support our young people to be the best they possibly can be.  As always, we are proud of the 

effort, progress and resilience shown by our amazing pupils. We would also like to thank yourselves, without your support our school 

would not be the school it is. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class staff September 2023 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Children must have PE kits on the following days: 

Year 1 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 2 Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 3 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 4 Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 5 Wednesday and Tuesday 

Year 6 Wednesday and Thursday 

 

PE kit: light blue polo shirt and black shorts, leggings or jogging 

bottoms 

 

EYFS team Mrs Michelle Broom (Reception) 

Mrs Sally Cameron (Nursery) 

Mrs Lindsey Block (Reception) 

Miss Kelly Newton (Nursery) 

Miss Eve Samba (Reception and Nursery) 

Year 1 Mrs Meagan Garbutt 

Mrs Jolene Hall 

Year 2 Mrs Maria Gill 

Mrs Yvonne Shepherd 

Year 3 Miss Gabby Csoppu 

Mrs Julija Petrova 

Year 4 Miss Lucy Chambers 

Mrs Ewa Flis 

Year 5 Mr Colm Broadhead 

Mrs Anne Walker 

Year 6 Miss Hannah Birch 

Mrs Tracy Mercer 

Miss Cat Davies 

Nurture Group Miss Vanessa Taylor 

Miss Alex Lammiman 

New School Day times from September 2023 

Our school start time will change to 8:45am and we will finish at 

3:15pm.  

Breakfast club will still be available from 8am. 

 

Thank you 

Firstly a huge thank you to everyone who came to watch the NAPA shows, the children really do thrive off a live 

audience and having a real purpose to perform. We were extremely proud of all of the children.   

Secondly thank you to everyone who supported our Summer Disco and fair, we raised an amazing £500 last night. It 

was great to see so many families having a great time, enjoying the disco, dancing, winning prizes and leaving with 

arms full of treasures; but most importantly big smiles (on some brilliantly face painted faces).  

Finally thank you for all the support you give your children, staff and the whole school community.  

We hope you all have an enjoyable, fun and safe summer and we are looking forward to welcoming you back in 

September.  

Pierced ears 

If you are planning to get your child’s ears pierced please ensure that 

this is done at the beginning of the holidays so that they are healed 

before we return to school and can be removed for PE. 

 



 

Dates for your diaries  

Friday 21st July 2023 
Last day of school - 2pm finish 

Year 6 Leavers arch on the playground at 1:55pm 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 School re-opens. 

Friday 27 October 2023 School closes for half-term 

 Monday 6 November 2023 School re-opens 

Friday 22 December 2023 School closes for Christmas holidays – 2pm finish 

Monday 8 January 2024 School re-opens 

22nd January – 2nd February 2024 Year 5 Swimming Lessons 

Friday 9th February 2024 School closes for half term 

Monday 19th February 2024 School re-opens 

Monday 11th March 2024 School closed for INSET 

Friday 22nd March 2024 School closes for Easter holidays 

Monday 8th April 2024 School re-opens 

Monday 13th – Thursday 15th May 2024 KS2 SATS week 

Friday 24th May 2024 School closes for half term holiday 

Monday 3rd June 2024 School re-opens 

  

  

  

  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 


